
 

Invitation to Flathill Steel 2025 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bjørn Sørland 
Match Director 

Contact: 
TLF: +47 991 23 574 

E-mail: bjornfsor@gmail.com 
 
 
The holder of this invitation letter is approved for the 
Flathill Steel Precision rifle shooting match in Slettås Trysil 
in Norway 18-19th October 2025. For the match the shooter 
will need to bring up to 250 rounds of ammo and a rifle. 
 
Best regards, 
Bjørn Sørland  
Match Director of the match 
 
 
 


